
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Tuesday 16th April 2024 
Year 1 - Dudley Zoo and Castle visit  Friday 21st June 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
As part of our topic this term, we have organised an exciting visit to Dudley Zoo and Castle, on Friday 21st June. The cost for this 
visit (including transport and an educational workshop) will be £15.50 per child. Children have the chance to be part of a fun-filled day, 
encountering a range of animals from around the world, making memories with their peers. 

 
On Friday 21st June, please bring your child to school at the normal time, dressed in their school uniform. Please see below for a kit list for 
the day: 
 
- Clothing  Normal school uniform, including school shoes/black trainers and a suitable coat. Sun hat/cap if the weather is hot. 

- Sun cream  If required, please apply sun cream prior to coming into school. 

- Bag  Suitable for your child to wear, in order to carry their own packed lunch and water bottle. 

- No money  Please do not send any money with your child as we will not have time to visit the shop. 

 
All children will be entitled to a free packed lunch, provided by school and you will receive a menu to select from, closer to the time. If you 
prefer, it is okay to provide a packed lunch from home. Children will leave school at 9.15am and will return to school by 3.15pm (traffic 
depending). Upon their return, please collect your child from the usual position on the main playground. If your child will require medication 
to be taken during this visit, please speak to staff in the main reception to organise completion of the relevant paper form(s) for this. 

 

 
In order for your child to attend this exciting day out, please make payment via the School Gateway App before Friday 5th June 
2024
teacher to arrange a supportive meeting to discuss this. 
 

 

Please complete the below slip, as soon as possible and return it to school.  
 

Many thanks, 
 

The Year 1 Team        

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
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I give consent for my child to attend this school visit. 

 

    


